
Beginning Tuesday, 8/22/23, at 8 am, LTCC Zoom will move to LTCC’s single sign-on solution.  
 
Why? The CCC Tech Center licensed Zoom for all California Community Colleges and managed the Zoom 
application for each CCC. The CCC Tech Center is now transferring Zoom management to each college.  
 
When? Starting Tuesday, 8/22/23, the LTCC IT Department will transition our current instance of Zoom 
to LTCC’s single sign-on solution.  
 
How? Beginning on Tuesday, 8/22/23, you will no longer be able to visit Zoom.com to gain access to 
your LTCC Zoom account. You will now need to visit https://ltcc-edu.zoom.us/ to access your LTCC Zoom 
account. If you utilize the Zoom application, a few additional steps need to be taken to gain access to 
your LTCC Zoom account. Please look at the instructions below.  
 

• On Tuesday, 8/22/23, if you are logged into Zoom on your local Zoom application, you will need 
to log out and log back in with the following steps: (Do not take these steps until Tuesday, 
8/22/23 morning or any time after that.) 

• Once logged back into Zoom, you will see the screen below. Select "Sign in." 
 

 
 
 
Another screen appears. Select the SSO option. 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fltcc-edu.zoom.us%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cj.sanchez%40ltcc.edu%7C804997304024488b4b2f08db9f396b7c%7Cf318473b508844e9bee6bea8dcf585e3%7C1%7C0%7C638278841487867899%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=W6WlY768M6MeoAn0Mz%2BmLCCynwo09r7AC9vMxzd0zuU%3D&reserved=0


 

 
 
 
 

• Once you have selected the SSO option, you will receive a screen like the one below. The Sign In 
with SSO box will be blank.   

 



 
 

• In the box where you see “Enter your company domain,” you will add the following value ltcc-
edu, just as you see in the screenshot below: 

 



 
 

• Once you enter ltcc-edu and select continue, you will be redirected to the LTCC Single Sign On 
webpage, where you will enter your SSO credentials.  

 



 
 
After entering your SSO credentials, you will be redirected back to your Zoom application with access to 
your LTCC Zoom account.  
 
HIGHLY RECOMMENDED:  To test and change your Zoom client SSO sign-in on Tuesday 8/22/2023 or 
shortly after but before you attend that big meeting.  
 
If you experience issues with Zoom after transitioning to single sign-on, please submit a School Dude 
request. If it is urgent, please dial extension 343 for the IT helpdesk.   
 


